
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Melissa Ozoria <ozoriam@hbschools.org>
Date: Mon, Jan 24, 2022 at 3:07 PM
Subject: Resignation
To: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>, Lisa Fallon <fallonl@hbschools.org>

Please accept this letter as my formal notification of my resignation from the
role of School Psychologist with High Bridge School District.  As per our
contract my last day will be 60 days from today which makes my last day with
High Bridge Friday March 25th.

I would like to thank Lisa Fallon for the opportunity to work in this role and to
allow me to be a part of the child study team. I've truly appreciated the
experience and the chance to learn and grow.

Thank you,
Melissa Ozoria

--
Melissa Ozoria
School Psychologist
High Bridge School District
(908) 638-4101 ext: 4115


